Offpce of the Registra
VIDYASAGAR UNIVERSITY
Midnapore - 721 102.
Dated : 29.05.2025.

NOTIFICATION

It has been observed that plastic bottles and other various plastic materials are being
used in large quantities and those are being thrown away here and there in the Campus resulting
in the campus is being polluted although Vidyasagar University Campus is declared as a Plastic
Free Zone. Besides this, the State Government has also taken various steps to stop using plastic
several times. To avoid this type of pollution and also to honour the steps taken by the State
Government in this regard, steel bottle or glass bottle may be used in the University Campus.

In connection with the above, all stakeholders of this University and others are arequested
to kindly refrain from using of plastic bottles and other plastic materials in the University

campus as far as possible.
This notification is issued with the approval of the competent authority.

Sd/-
(Dr.J. K. Nandi)

WM.
Memo No.: VU/R/Noti./C0174/2025 dated 29.05.2025 .

Cc};:ayforwardedfor in_fm'ma!ion and necessary action to:

(1) the Deans of the faculty concerned ;

(2) the Heads of all academic and administrative dcpartments - with a request to circulate
the same amongst all members/stakeholders qfhis/ber departments ;
(3) the Senior Information Scientist for uploading the same on the University website ;

(4) the Secretary to the Vice—cbance]]orfor kind information qftbe Hon'ble Vice-chancellor ;
(5) the Establishment Section ;
(6) relevant file.
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